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Comments: As a lifelong snowmobiler in the Mount Baker area I believe the mountain and trails and huts should

be open to the public. Privatization of some huts in the Mount baker area benefits only a small group of people.

These areas should be open for everyone to enjoy. Our local snowmobile club the NW Glacier cruisers does a

great job stocking and providing the area with nice huts open to everyone who passes through. Making any hut in

the backcountry private just feels wrong and leads down a road of privatization where enjoyment is limited to the

amount of money you can spend. 


